
D-14, Meera Marg, Banipark, Jaipur Ph.: 9829240807, 0141-220-3388, 405-5231

Dear Parents,

- This update applies to students from Standard 1st onwards. 

 - The pre-primary uniform will remain unchanged. 

 - Please note that summer uniforms may also be revised starting from 

the 2025-26 session, and further information regarding this will be 

shared by 31st March 2025.

The new winter uniform will become mandatory from 

12th November 2024 and will be exclusively available at Ganpati 

Collection, Shastri Nagar, Jaipur.

We extend our gratitude to all members of our school community for

their continued cooperation and support.

Best regards,
Dr Sangita Bhowal
Director

We are delighted to announce that, in response to the thoughtful 

suggestions from our supportive parents and the student cabinet,

the management has decided to introduce a new winter uniform 

starting from the 2024-25 academic session.

GodshipAcademy

Date: 4th April 2024
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